ROTARY CLUB



Katie Tomasino

Rotarians give

The upstairs room at Burger University was packed on Tuesday, December 3 for the Sun City Rotary Club lunch meeting. The club gathered to dole out four separate \$1,000 checks to local non-profits. Representatives from The Locker, The NEST Drop-In, Brookwood in Georgetown and the Assistance League were on hand to accept the checks and to thank the Rotary Club for their outreach.

The NEST Drop-In and The Locker are both programs that assist homeless youth in Georgetown. The NEST Drop-In serves high school students who qualify as homeless or who are living in transition. The Locker, previously called Eagle Locker, is a program maintained by Georgetown High School students whereby purchased items are kept in a GISD space and are discreetly available, free of charge, to students in need. Funds for the donations were raised at the Sun City Rotary Club Summerfest fund-raiser in July.

The enclosed copy of your "good news" is worth saving!

It's always a pleasure to see friends recognized for accomplishments or life's special occasions.

Congratulations!

